

# 2020-2021学年山西省临汾市尧都区七年级(下)期末 试卷

### 英语

注	: 满分为80分。				
_	、单项选择。从每小	、题A、B、C. 三个选	项中. 选出可以填入空白处的最佳选项。		
1.	Li Ziqi is a famous Chinese food and village life vlogger. Many people say like her and the food she makes.				
	A. we	B. they	C. you		
2.	Mr. Smith never has the same ideas as other people. He always thinks				
	A. quickly	B. politely	C. differently		
3.	The movie A Little Red Flower made people feel very It shows parents' great love for their kids and tells us to cherish (珍惜) the love around us.				
	A. warm	B. popular	C. surprised		
4.	— Come on, boy! You still have your new life you.  —Thanks a lot. I'll try my best.				
	A. next to	B. across from	C. in front of		
5.	<ul> <li>— Do you have this dress in a small?</li> <li>— I'm afraid not. It only comes in medium.</li> </ul>				
	A. color	B. size	C. taste		
6.	WeChat is really important to us we can use it to do many things like talking to friends and showing photos.				
	A. because	B. after	C. so		
7.	If you something, you'll love it from the heart and try to do the things well.				
	A. are busy with	B. are interested in	C. are good to		
8.	—Carol, could you please help me the map?  —No problem. I am coming.				
	A. put up	B. wake up	C. cut up		
9.	The fish you cooked	was so delicious that	I couldn't find a right word to its taste.		
	A. make	B. remember	C. describe		



10.	— Would you like to go to Taiyuan Ancient County Town with me this weekend?
	A. No, I'm busy  B. Sure, I'd love to  C. Yes, you're right
二、	补全对话。
11.	从方框中选出适当的句子,使对话意思完整、通顺,并将代表答案的字母标号填在相应的横线上。
	A. What did you do there?
	B. How did you get there?
	C. How was your last weekend?
	D. What other things did you do?  E. Did you take any photos there?
	(Eric and Tom are talking about their weekend activities.)
	Eric: Hi, Tom. (1)
	Tom: It was great. I visited Taiyuan Forest Park.
	Eric: Sounds interesting. (2)
	Tom: By taxi. It took me about twenty minutes.
	Eric: (3)
	Tom: I watched people dancing there and flew a kite.
	Eric: It must be fun. (4)
	Tom: I also rode a bicycle and fed the animals.
	Eric: I see. (5)
	Tom: Yes. I will show you tomorrow.
	Eric: OK.
	1.
	2.
	3.
	4.
	5.
=	
	一个最佳选项,并将其字母标号填入题前的括号内。
12.	Kevin White is an 8-year-old boy from Salt Lake City. He began going to school two
	years ago, but he couldn't take the bus or walk to school (1) other kids. Because
	he has a serious illness, his parents (2) drive him to school each day.
	(3) he heard that a service dog could help him to take the bus, he really
	wanted to get one at once. However, it was difficult for his parents to (4) so much
	money. So Kevin came up with an idea to make money by selling (5)
	After Kevin told his father what he thought, his father helped him (6)
	vegetables in their yard. To let people know about Kevin's story, Kevin's dad (7)



	an article online about what happened to Kevin and what he wanted to do. The story touched				
	many people's hearts and they wanted to give Kevin a hand. Kevin's vegetables were sold  (8) . People even asked Kevin to sell vegetables for (9) .				
	(8) People even asked Kevin to With the help of these (10)		•	people, Kevin has raised over 21,000 dollars in	
				buy a service dog and give the money left to other	
	children in need.		ara ase the money to	buy a service dog and give the intolley left to other	
	(1) A. with B. for		B for	C. about	
	(2)	A. can	B. may	C. have to	
	(3)	A. If	B. When	C. Before	
	(4)	A. use	B. pay	C. bring	
	(5)	A. houses	B. paintings	C. vegetables	
	(6)	A. feed	B. grow	C. buy	
	(7)	A. gave	B. told	C. wrote	
	(8)	A. quickly	B. strictly	C. happily	
	(9)	A. him	B. them	C. her	
	(10)	A. kind	B. noisy	C. funny	
70	图诗	理解。			
	ANGER 1 ■ 1 ■ 1 ■ 1 ■ 1 ■ 1 ■ 1 ■ 1 ■ 1 ■ 1	* Constant Parl Control ** Street	生次 台 兴兴 会 如	, 目由目1日立出出出了加州和国444日 建河出	
13.			74 3	是中国人民辛勤劳动和经验积累的结晶。请阅读	
	1000 N24		店短义门谷付共与刖	面的五幅主食图片进行匹配。并将其字母标号填	
	到相应的横线上。 A. B. C. C. D. D. E. E.				
	They are popular in the north part of China. When the Spring Festival comes, almost every Chinese family will make and eat them.				
	During the Laba Festival, people in most parts of China have the custom of eating it because Chinese people believe that it will bring them good luck.				
	People usually eat them during the Lantern Festival. They sound like tuanyu an in Chinese, so they are always a symbol of reunion and happiness.				
	(4) They have a long history in China and they can be cooked in different ways. Every kind may tastedifferent but delicious. Many people eat them on their birthdays because they are a symbol of long life.				
	(5) They are made from flour and different stuffing. On Mid-Autumn Day Chine se people would like to get together and eat a big meal. At night, people often enjoy the moon and eat them in the yard.				
	1.				
	2.				
	3.				
	4.				
	5.				



14. 请阅读下面文章, 从每小题A、B、C三个选项中, 选出一个最佳选项, 并将其字母标号 填入题后的括号内。

We speak Chinese every day. But do you really know the charm (魅力) of Chinese?

To help us love Chinese, my school held a Chinese festival at the end of May. The festival had plays, crosstalk, singing and dancing. My class acted out a story from our textbook, Southeast the Peacock Flies (《孔雀东南飞》), and a crosstalk show. Come with me and see how we enjoyed the festival!

Li Jiamin, 14

I was the lead actress in the play. At first, I was worried that I couldn't do it well. But my Chinese teacher Miss Guan told me not to be afraid. She even acted part of the story. With her help, I acted pretty well.

Hao Yifei, 14

I took part in crosstalk. The show was about the five organs of a person. They talked about which one was the most important. I played the head. On that day, every time we spoke funny words, people laughed happily. For the first time I felt that speaking Chinese could be fun! Tang Qiyao, 14

I also spoke during the play. To my sadness, the microphone (话筒) didn't work well. At that moment, I told myself I had to be calm. I found smiling was a good way to relax. So I smiled. I felt great. I think that being calm is important when facing problems.

- Why did the school hold a Chinese festival?
  - A. To show students' talents. B. To help the students enjoy Chinese.
  - C. To help the students learn Chinese well.
- Students in the writer's class acted out the following shows EXCEPT (除了).

- From the passage, we can know that \_\_\_\_\_.
  - A. Miss Guan only played a part in a dancing show
  - B. Hao Yifei had great fun playing the crosstalk in Chinese
  - C. Tang didn't take part in the festival because of the microphone
- The underlined word "calm" means in Chinese. (4)
  - A. 沉默的 B. 慌乱的 C. 冷静的

A. a song

B. a crosstalk show C. a story play from the textbook

- What is the best title (标题) for the passage?
  - A. A Chinese Festival. B. A Chinese Story. C. An Important Crosstalk Show.

### 五、阅读理解。

15. 请阅读下面短文, 并根据短文内容回答问题.

Do you use emojis? When you talk to friends on WeChat or QQ, you may often use them to show how you feel. And people make many new emojis every year, because

can tell us what is going on around the world.

People love to use these emojis.

Which emojis are the most popular? Here were the top 5 emojis last year.



1) Face withtears of joy	②Loudly crying f ace	③Red hea rt	4)Folded han ds	⑤Smiling face with h earts

扫码查看解析

- Some facts about emojis.
- •In 1998, a Japanese group made the world's first emojis. There were 172 of them.
- •Now, there are more than 3, 000 emojis.
- ◆Why do people like using them so much?

There are a few reasons. With emojis we can show our feelings without having to type. It makes communication (沟通) easier. If I want to say"I love you", I can just send someone a "heart" emoji. Or I can send an "angry face" emoji to say "I'm very sad right now!" Emojis also help us show feelings that are hard to put into words. For example, we can use the Success Kid emoji to celebrate a victory (胜利).

(1)	The underlined word "they" refers to (指)
(2)	Which was people's favorite emoji last year?
(3)	According to the passage, how many emojis can people use now?
(4)	Why do people like to use emojis? (One reason is OK.)

## (5) Do you like to use emojis when you talk with your friends? Why or why not?

#### 六、词语运用。

16.

before; putting; asks for; sometimes; over; children; plays; each; with; everything

Jude Evans is a boy from Washington	on, US. He loves music v	ery much and he loves		
(1) about mus	ic.			
Every year for Christmas and his bi	rthday, Evans usually (2)	CDs		
as gifts. In the last few years, Evans has	had (3)	100 CDs. He loves the		
Beastie Boys and (4) i	n three bands (乐队). Hi	s first book Bands has just		
come out. It is a musical ABC book for (	(5)			
A few years ago, Evans had the idea	a for this book. He and hi	s father began (6)		
names of bands in	alphabetical order (首字	母顺序).		
"We think of bands (7)	at dinner of	r in the car," Evans said, "and		
write down all the letters and find out what a good band would be."				
They decided to work (8)	some popular ban	ds. With the help of an		
illustrator (插画家), Evans also put a pic	ture of an animal after (9	name of		
the band to tell people which cities the band	ands were from.			



"It was for myself (10)	" Evans said, "but now it's for anyone to read	扫码查看解析
and enjoy and learn their ABCs."		
1.		
2.		
3.		
4.		
5.		
6.		
7.		
8.		
9.		
10.		

### 七、书面表达。

- 17. 有一种爱, 它是无言的, 是严肃的, 它就是宽广无边的父爱. 黑暗时, 父亲是照亮的明灯; 努力时, 父亲是精神的支柱; 成功时, 父亲又是鼓励与警钟. 作为回报, 你一定也做过一些暖心的事情来感恩父亲无私的爱. 请你写一篇不少于 40 词的英语小短文, 内容包含以下要点:
  - What does your father look like?
  - Tell us a story to show your love to your father.